
To whom it may concern: 
 
Our office believes the finance industry would be better served with two EDR schemes.  
 
We believe the benefit of two schemes promotes and enhances competition, and if one EDR isn’t 
meeting our needs, we have the opportunity to switch to the other scheme. Having that flexibility is 
important. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards 
 
Joseph Sapienza 
 

 


